
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BookShare Library 
Don’t forget that anyone can access our BookShare Library which is located on the playground 
next to 

 

 
Dear families, 
World Book Day was fantastic this week! It was so lovely to see all the staff and children dressed up and the atmosphere was 
great! Probably the best costumes I have seen on any of our dress up days in a while! The children loved teachers moving 
around school to read their favourite books and spending time in the Big Read dens across the site – a real celebration of the 
importance of reading. Thank you for your commitment to this and ongoing support with home reading also as we know it 
makes such a difference. 
 
Following the great success of our reception classes inviting parents and carers in to talk about their jobs this term, we 
would really like to be able to offer the opportunity for some of our older children to hear about different careers and 
pathways available to them as they get older – if any parents or carers would like to come in to talk about their jobs perhaps 
in classes or in Key stage worship please let us know. We may hold a ‘futures week’ in the summer term where all of this can 
happen so again if you’d like to be involved then, feel free to email admin and it will be passed to me. 
 
We know that you may be keen to secure time off work in the summer term for any events – to help with this, key dates for 
the rest of the year will be emailed out next week, 
 
Have a nice weekend and we look forward to next week where we will be supporting Red Nose Day on Friday! 
 
Samantha Hill 
Headteacher 
 

REMINDERS & NOTICES: 

• School Lunch Menu: 

Next week we will be on Week 2 Menu.  

• Parents Evening: 

Reminder to book parents evening on Tuesday 12th 

March and Thursday 14th March.  

 

• Safer Schools 

I recently attended an enthusiastic Safer Schools meeting at 

Oakmeadow C. E. Primary and Nursery School. This was an 

annual update meeting following the school’s accreditation 

in 2016. It was a positive meeting attended by Mrs 

Hill,  Chair of governors, School Business Manager and 

Facilities Manager.  The meeting clearly indicated the 

school’s commitment to security/safety and the Safer 

Schools initiative.  

An essential element of Safer Schools involves 

communicating with governors, staff, pupils, parents/carers, 

Police, Council and this is reflected by the school holding an 

annual meeting, parent/carer surveys and newsletters. 

During the meeting, we reviewed security/safety, reflected 

on any issues and planned for the future. It was reassuring 

to hear that there had been no incidents on the school site 

since the previous meeting – excellent news 

The school was presented with an updated Safer Schools 

certificate and a future meeting is planned for Spring 2025. 

Congratulations! 

Ian Bartlett 

Safer Schools 

Shropshire Council 

 

Friday 8th March 2024 

Oakmeadow C of E Primary School, Long Meadow, Bayston Hill, Shrewsbury SY3 0NU 

 | admin@oak.mmat.co.uk  

 | 01743 875020 

 | http://www.oakmeadowprimary.co.uk/  

 | Office opening hours: 8.30am-4pm 
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